
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/22/2017 8:16:38 AM
Subject: RE: First Tuesday Club-Midlands

Did you learn anymore about crowd size?
 
From: Hayden Grooms 
 
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 11:25 AM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: First Tuesday Club-Midlands
 
This club meets from 12:45-2:00 and I was hoping to schedule the Lieutenant Governor to speak there either 
March 7 or April 4. It would have to be towards the beginning of the meeting to make it back for session but 
Brookland Baptist Church in West Columbia is where they hold the meeting. I'm not sure what attendance is 
like but its location makes it convenient.
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